DATE BOUND / IMMEDIATE ACTION REQUIRED

From
Director General Higher Education, Haryana,
Shiksha Sadan, Sector-5, Panchkula.

To
The Principals of all Government Colleges of Haryana
Memo No.: k'L { /36 -22(9 Co. (1)
Dated, Panchkula, the 30/,,/2021

Subject: Regarding updation of information regarding Free Bus Service to Girls

Students.

In reference to the subject cited above, you are requested to upload the
information of Girls Students who wantg to avail the Free Bus Service from their Village
to the College for daily commute. The requisite information needs to be uploaded on
College ERP portal (https://collegeerp.highereduhry.ac.in) by 03.12.2021

Strict compliance be ensured.
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Deputy Director Co-ordination

for Director General Higher Education
Haryana, Panchkula

A copy of the above is forwarded to the following:
1. IT Cell, DGHE for uploading this letter on web portal and for n/c action.



